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Weekly Voice 
 

A Well-Seasoned Welcome  
The start of this school year has been one to remember for all of us in the kitchen at 
Southridge. 
 
A new school family, a new kitchen, and new staff and it all had to be ready to go in 8 
weeks! The first few days were a blur of excitement. I don’t know who was more excited 
to be here, the Sage Dining kitchen staff or the Southridge school community.  I do know 
that we were looking forward to meeting everyone and serving delicious food right from 
the start. 
 
The Board of Governors breakfast was our first introduction into the school community. It 
was an event that we were looking forward to as it was finally time to put the wonderfully 
renovated kitchen to use. The staff and the board members were very friendly and open, 
they made us feel welcome right away.  
 

 
Photo: Sage Dining Services Staff at the Welcome Back Breakfast 
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Next up were the students. We had a few seniors come in from time to time, trying to grab 
a sneak peek. We loved the visits and the questions. As you can imagine the first few 
days were a blur of smells, flavours, and also a decent amount of nerves from all of us in 
the kitchen.   
 
We had an overwhelmingly positive response from the students. We were in awe and 
even Paco Rodriguez, the President of Sage Dining Services, could not believe the smiles 
and comments that he heard. The comment board was full with compliments and 
encouragements every day.  
 
It is now November and the smiles are still there.  We are getting into the routines with 
the kids and staff. From early morning practices, a breakfast before class, a smoothie 
before a morning meeting, lunch service, or a quick dance party with the kids in after 
school clubs, life is never dull at the Southridge Café.   
 
We have been so welcomed by your community and it is a privilege to be able to provide 
you all with delicious and healthy food during the school week.  Thank you and we can’t 
wait to see you in the cafeteria. 
 
Enjoy your meal! 
 
Gary Reimer 
Director of Food Services 
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Important Dates 
Event Date Time Location 

Scholastic Book Fair 
Wednesday, November 
21 – Friday, November 23 

8:30 am – 3:00 pm  
Junior School 

Great Hall 

Senior AR Deadline 
Wednesday, November 
21 

 Senior School 

Senior School Winter 
Formal Dance 

Friday, November 23 6:00 pm Senior School 

Grade 7 House Captain 
Theme Day 

Friday, November 23  Junior School 

Senior School Assembly Monday, November 26  Senior School 

iGirl Workshop for Grade 
5 Girls 

Tuesday, November 27 9:45 am Junior School 

Junior School Assembly 
Wednesday, November 
28 

8:10 am 
Junior School 

Great Hall 

Junior School AR Term 
1 Deadline 

Friday, November 30  Junior School 

Casual Day Friday, November 30   

Admissions Application 
Deadline 

Saturday, December 1  Both Schools 

Senior School Assembly Monday, December 3 8:40 am 
Alan Brown Great 

Hall 

Term 2 AR Begins Monday, December 3  Junior School 

Junior School Assembly Wednesday, December 5 8:10 am 
Junior School 

Great Hall 

Grade 4-7 Glee Fieldtrip 
to Sunnyside Manor 

Thursday, December 6 12:30 pm Junior School 

Winter Storm 
Tournament 

Friday, December 7  Senior Gym 

PYP Skating Day – 
KSR-T, KJM, 2TW, 3MY, 
3CK 

Friday, December 7 8:30 am Junior School 

PYP Skating Day 4 
Classes – 1RK, 1RR, 
2DA, 4WM, 4WR 

Monday, December 10 8:30 am Junior School 

Senior Christmas 
Concert 

Tuesday, December 11 7:00 pm 
Alan Brown Great 

Hall 

Junior School Assembly 
Wednesday, December 
12 

8:10 am 
Junior School 

Great Hall 

Senior Christmas 
Concert 

Wednesday, December 
12 

7:00 pm 
Alan Brown Great 

Hall 
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Junior School News 
 

Upcoming Junior School Concerts – Save the Date! 
While December is not yet upon us, we are mindful of what a busy month it can be for 
families. As such, we would like to ensure all families are aware of the dates of our Junior 
School Christmas concerts so that you can plan to attend one of them: 
 

• Matinee performance - Tuesday, December 18, 2018 at 1:00 pm 

• Evening performance - Wednesday, December 19, 2018 at 6:30 pm.   

 
We look forward to celebrating the festive season with you!  Please stay tuned for specific 
details that will come from Dr. Bespflug and Mrs. Winterburn.  
  

Dismissal for Winter Break and Return for Monday, January 
14, 2019 (Late Start) 

On Friday, December 21, all Junior School students will be dismissed at 11:45 am for the 
Winter Break. Winter break is three weeks long with classes resuming at 10:25 am on 
Monday, January 14, 2019 (Day 2). Students should arrive between 10:10 and 10:20 am 
for a start time of 10:25 am. Please do not drop your child off before 10:10 am as all 
teachers and staff are in meetings and no supervision is provided. Please mark your 
calendars accordingly. 
 
 

Grade 6 and 7 Arts Day in the City 
This past Friday, all Grade six and seven students had the chance to experience our 
fourth annual Arts Day in the City!  The students and their teachers travelled to the 
Orpheum Theatre to listen to a beautiful concert by the Vancouver Symphony Orchestra. 
This concert was entitled "The VSO’s Greatest Hits" and featured a wonderful program 
of classical favourites, including selections by Beethoven, Mozart, Tchaikovsky, Rossini, 
and Wagner. 
  
The students then had the chance to visit the Vancouver Art Gallery. Three excellent 
exhibitions are currently being featured, one of which is a collection of exceptional work 
selected by a former curator of the VAG and one of which is a collection of work by Sioux 
artist Dana Claxton. The highlight for many students was the “Couture Beyond” exhibit, 
featuring amazing fashion designs by Chinese artist Guo Pei—a perfect connection to a 
Grade 6 Design unit.   
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It was a memorable and inspiring arts-filled day, and we are very fortunate that it is a 
tradition here at Southridge!  
  
Thank you to all members of our school community for their continued support of 
celebrating the arts in action.  We look forward to celebrating the fifth annual Arts Day in 
the City with you next November! 
 
Dr. Kevin Bespflug (MYP Music Teacher) and Ms. Jackie Janzen (MYP Visual Arts 
Teacher) 
 
 

A Time to… 
• Thank the generous Junior School Library Parent-Volunteers  

All the K to Grade 7 students and Mrs. Camp are incredibly grateful to all the 
parent library volunteers who generously gift their time to support each user’s 
literacy and learning needs, questions, purchases, processing, shelving, 
organizing and so much more. You are much appreciated! 
 

• A Time to Celebrate our newly refurbished Junior School Library 

A huge thank you to all the golfers, parent-volunteers, donors and behind-the-
scenes people who so generously devoted their time, financial, and community 
support for the golfing event that funded the Junior School Library’s new look. 
The students are loving ‘wondering and wandering’ in their newly refurbished 
reading and literacy learning space. Mrs. Camp even more so! 
 

• Enchanted Forest Scholastic Book Fair in the Jr. Great Hall  

Wednesday, November 21 from 2:00 to 4:00pm 
Thursday, November 22 and Friday, November 23 
7:45 to 9:00 am/LUNCH RECESS/2:00 to 4:00 pm 
*All purchases benefit the Chapter Book section, and adding newly published 
books to the Junior School Library 

 

• The Sport of Reading: BC Kids Lit Quiz Competition on Thursday, 

November 29th in Vancouver 

*Southridge Junior School will have 3 Teams competing at this event, which is 
for Grade 6 and 7 only 

 

• The Gift of Reading for our Avid Readers 
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We are an enthusiastic reading community! Giving your child the Gift of Time 
to read together, to visit the Public Library, to enjoy a shared time in a 
bookstore, to have an opportunity to read for 20 to 30 minutes a day, to visit 
the Enchanted Forest Scholastic Book Fair all inspire our students to become 
lifelong readers!  

 
*We often ask why we place such an emphasis on reading at least 20 minutes 
a day. The simple reply is that it results in reading 1,800,000 per year, which in 
turn builds vocabulary, depth of comprehension, and consistently scoring at a 
90th percentile when doing an AR quiz. Keep reading! 
 

In gratitude, 
 
Mrs. Mariaan Camp. 
Junior School Teacher-Librarian 
 

 

 
Thanks to our Parent Volunteers 

 
 



NOVEMBER 21, 2018 
ISSUE #12 

Page 7 of 16 
 

Senior School News 
 
 

Four Southridge teams nominated for ZoomFest awards! 
Four teams of Southridge Students have been nominated for ZoomFest awards this year! 
ZoomFest is an intensive 48-hour filmmaking competition for teens that took place 
October 18-20 this year. Teams from across the province were given the secret criteria 
at 5:00 pm on Thursday of the contest weekend. They handed in a completed film by 5:00 
pm on Saturday of the same weekend. 
 
 The awards gala promises to be an exciting evening and is coming up on Saturday, 
November 24 at Mulgrave School in West Vancouver. Huge congratulations to all of the 
students who took on the challenge of ZoomFest this year! Please see the highlight reel 
of Southridge student work from ZoomFest 2018 and the list of nominees below! 
 
https://vimeo.com/300532187 
 
Southridge ZoomFest Nominees: 
 
“A Free Treat” (Junior) 

• Helena Hockertz 

• Cindy Zhang 
 
“Sold Out” (Junior) 

• Maria Cucerca 

• Dominic Perez 
 
“You Don’t Get Something for Nothing” (Junior) 

• Mackenzie Wells 

• Taziya Lalani 

• Georgia Thacker 

• Susan Wang 
 
“Consequences” (Junior) 

• Nylah Grewal 

• Anette Cheyne 

• Nisha Neelakant 

• Emma Lawson 

 

https://vimeo.com/300532187
https://vimeo.com/300532187
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Senior Swim Team Sets New Records at Provincials 
Our senior swim team raced very successfully last Friday and Saturday at Watermania. 
The girls placed 3rd of 76 schools who had swimmers advance to Saturday’s finals. The 
boys (who were fewer) placed 16th out of 62 schools in the finals. Here are some of the 
highlights: 

• Stephanie, Lizzie, Cindy and Emma won the open girls 4x50 free relay and 
beat Southridge's record set by Katherine Toy, Stephanie, Cindy and 
Isabelle Lei in 2016 to set a new record. 

• Lauren Toy set a new provincial record in her 50 m breaststroke to win that 
event. 

• Emma also set a provincial record to win the B girls I00m IM event. 

There were only 10 records set at the meet and our swimmers broke 3 of them! 
 

• Stephanie, Lauren, Cindy and Emma placed third in the open girls medley 
relay after putting up a good fight to try to beat the second place team. 

• Stephanie, Lizzie, Cindy and Emma placed second in the open girls 4x100 
free relay - by 9/100 of a second...Almost, next time:) 



NOVEMBER 21, 2018 
ISSUE #12 

Page 9 of 16 
 

• Jun, Stephanie, Lizzie and Kaijia placed 4th in the open mixed free relay. 
Of note in this event is that Kaijia swam a 24.9 secs 50m freestyle which is 
his personal best and likely the fastest any Southridge swimmer has ever 
gone at a provincial championship. 

• Kevin, Malcolm, Jun and Kaijia placed fifth in the open boys free relay after 
giving it 150% effort. They swam some great times! 

• Madeleine S, Lauren, Malcolm in Jun place fifth in the B mixed medley 
relay. 

• Mia, Brighe, Isabel H, Sunny Yang, Joe Bird, Keith Christofferson and Yik 
Fung also competed in various relays some of which placed in the top 
ten.   

A special thanks to Brighe Buxton for filling in for Madeleine Scarth who was not 
feeling well.  We also really appreciate the help of all of our grads who helped us 
through a very busy swim season by helping to gather relays and keeping our team 
together. 
 
Thank you very much also to Dr. Ruby Chan (Lauren’s mom) and Rachel Lawson 
for volunteering as stroke and turn officials at this year’s championships. It was an 
exciting couple of days at the pool and we are looking forward to a new swim 
season in the fall of 2019. Well done, everyone! 
 
Ms. Rodriguez-Lang and Ms Beer 

  
 

Grad 2019 Purdy’s Chocolate Holiday Fundraiser 
With the holidays just around the corner, the Southridge Grad Committee is excited to 
announce our annual Purdy’s Chocolate fundraiser.  Pre-order all of your chocolate gifts 
for friends and co-workers or have some boxes at home for when friends and family come 
to visit during the holidays!   
 
How to order online: 
 

1. go to http://www.purdysgpp.com  

2. click on “register or login” and create an account for yourself 

3. after you have registered, you will be prompted to “Enter Customer Number 
or Email Address” and put in 24019  

http://www.purdysgpp.com/
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Please get your orders in by NOVEMBER 28th, 2018.  All orders will be delivered to the 
school on December 13th and will be ready for pick-up after school in the cafeteria.   
 
We greatly appreciate your support!! 
 
Grad Committee & Mrs. Becker (bbecker@southridge.bc.ca)   
 
 

Gift Card Fundraiser – Support the Grad 2019 Class 
It’s time for the annual gift card fundraiser!  The order form is attached to the Wednesday 
and paper copies will go home with students this week.  This is an easy way to do your 
Christmas shopping: 
 

1. choose which companies you want gift cards from,  

2. decide the amount of money on each card,  

3. submit the order form and cheque to the reception desk (JS or SS).   

 
The order forms will be due on Wednesday, 28 November and the cards should be 
delivered about a week later.  We will contact you when the cards are ready to be 
picked up. 
 
 

University Counselling and Career Education Update 
Universities are visiting Southridge! 
We are at the final stage of university recruiting visits for the 2019 application process 
and have had a number of Canadian and U.S. universities visiting the school to conduct 
information sessions for our Grade 10, 11 & 12 students. 
 
Please note upcoming visits: 
  

• University of Waterloo, Thursday, November 22nd at 12:30 pm in the University 
Centre 

• University of Alberta, Thursday, November 22nd at 3:30 pm in the University 
Centre 

  
Application workshops for the 2019s 
The following workshops are scheduled to help the class of 2019 prepare their personal 
statements, supplemental forms, video submissions, resume. The sessions will be held 
in the Library: 

mailto:bbecker@southridge.bc.ca
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• Wednesday, November 21st from 3:15 to 5:15 pm ----- Application Bash #1 - help 
with completing applications for all universities (pizza will be provided in the Café) 

• Wednesday, December 5th from 3:15 to 5:15pm ------ Application Bash #2 – help 
with completing applications for all universities (pizza will be provided in the Café) 

  
Summer Programs at Universities – applications are starting 
Watch for information sessions and deadlines for the following summer programs for high 
school students that are held at universities around the world: 
 

• Oxbridge - Attend info session on Monday, November 26 at lunch in the 
University Centre (Grade 9, 10, 11s are welcome) 

• McGill Summer for High school students --- pick up info in the University Centre 

• U of Toronto ---- check online for more information http://ysp.utoronto.ca/ 

  
Plus many others…watch this space for further announcements 
  
Upcoming Open Houses for Universities 
Universities continue to welcome students for tours and open houses. 
 

• Saturday, November 24, 2018 - UBC hosts an Open House for Engineering & 
Architecture. Details and registration at www.engineering.ubc.ca/openhouse 

• Thursday, November 29, 2018 6pm to 9pm at St. John’s School in Vancouver --- 
Mark the date for Art Portfolio night with art colleges and universities from North 
America & around the world – student & parents welcome – more info available 
soon for registration! 

  
 
 

http://ysp.utoronto.ca/
http://www.engineering.ubc.ca/openhouse
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Both Schools 

 
Saturday, November 17th  

 

Thank You to our Community for Supporting “The Heart of Us”! 
Thanks again to all our generous families and friends who contributed to “The Heart of 
Us” Gala held on Saturday – it was a truly wonderful event! 
 
We once again had an early sell-out with 334 guests in attendance and good 
representation from each class. Thank you to everyone who attended in support of our 
school – bidding high and often on auction items, playing ‘Heads or Tails’, purchasing 
raffle tickets and creating an energetic buzz in the room – it was such a fun and 
memorable evening! 
 
The live and silent auctions raised more than $183,000! Thank you to everyone who 
bought an item and to all the families and local businesses who donated unique 
experiences and interesting things for our guests to bid on. Our item donors are 
acknowledged in the attached list of donors. Please read over the list and be sure to thank 
them for their support when you see them and/or are visiting their business. It means a 
lot to them to know that their contribution made a difference – and hearing it directly from 
a parent at our school has an extraordinary impact. 
 
When we create a budget for the gala, we always work to ensure that ticket revenue 
covers the cost of the event. This year, through the generosity of the Moreno family 
and Blank Canvas Catering (a division of the Joseph Richard Group), guests were 
treated to an amazing meal at a fraction of the cost. Additionally, thanks to our friends at 
Pedersen’s Event Rentals, we were able to rent what was needed to transform the gym 
into a beautiful ballroom. These amazing gifts-in-kind, along with some excellent financial 
prudence from the gala committee, ensured that we met our budget targets. 
 

http://www.jrg.ca/
https://vancouver.pedersens.com/
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For this reason, every sponsorship dollar goes right back to the school. This year, 
sponsors generously donated $92,350! Thank you to each of them for their generous 
support. Their names are in the attached list of sponsors. 
  
Thanks also to the many volunteers who worked tirelessly leading up to, on the night of, 
and on the day after the gala. The event would not have run as smoothly as it did if you 
had not put in long hours securing donations, creating Kids’ Art projects, wrapping auction 
items, decorating the Senior School, greeting and registering guests, selling tickets, 
staying late to help with check-out and all the things in-between! 
 
By all accounts, “The Heart of Us” Gala was a huge success – in fact, according to our 
records, it was one of the most successful galas in our school’s history, raising a 
remarkable $340,000 for our students and programs. WOW! 
 
With this result, Southridge will be able to purchase all the items on our wish-list, including: 

• Grade 4 Classroom Furniture 

• Alan Brown Great Hall Furniture 

• Café Renovations and Equipment 

• PYP Furniture 

 

On behalf of the students and faculty at the School, we express our sincerest appreciation 
and know that we speak for everyone when we say how lucky we are to be part of the 
vibrant community that is Southridge School. 
 
To commemorate the evening, photos of the Gala are now on Vidigami – you can click 
here to view them. The video shown at the Gala is also in Vidigami in the ‘Events – Gala’ 
section. (If you have any issues logging on, please contact Alan McInnes, Manager of 
Web and AV Services at 604-542-1798 or amcinnes@southridge.bc.ca).  
 
Thanks again! And don’t forget to ‘save the date’ for next year – November 16, 2019! 
 
2018 Gala Committee & The Advancement Team 

 

 
Senior School Volunteer Opportunity 
Do you like to Shop? 
 

mailto:amcinnes@southridge.bc.ca
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Then this is the perfect opportunity for you to share your passion by helping students 
shop for school uniforms! Volunteers are still needed in the Uniform Shop to work 
afternoon shifts once a week on Monday and/or Wednesday between 2:00 and 4:00 pm. 
Duties include customer sales and service, merchandising, scheduling fitting 
appointments, fitting uniforms, and taking inventory.  
 
This is a fantastic way for Senior (or Junior) School parents to get involved and volunteer 
within the school. And not to worry—all training is provided! Contact 
volunteer@southridge.bc.ca  for additional details. 
 
Thank you! 
 
The Volunteer Committee  

 
Schoology Update 

Schoology will be getting a little bit of an upgrade on November 19th so your navigation 
might look slightly different when you log-in. The features and functionality will be the 
same but you will see a Card-View for your classes and groups. The menu bar will not 
have the Home option, but if you click the Southridge Icon, it will get you back to the news 
feed. The search icon has moved to the right-hand quick access toolbar along with a new 
quick link for your calendar. 

 
 
The Schoology App will be updating later in the year – so no changes to this yet but I will 
let you know about them when they are available. 
 
Heather Mosher 
  
 

It’s the most DELICIOUS time of the year… 
Order your Christmas cookies from Southridge Café’s Sage Dining Services. 
  

mailto:volunteer@southridge.bc.ca
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3 shapes to choose from – snowman, Christmas tree, or snowflake 
  
2 tasty options – decorated or plain 
  
Outstanding prices: 
 

• $1.50 for a plain cookie 

• $2.00 for a decorated cookie 
  
*plain cookies must be ordered with a minimum of 24 hours advance notice 
*decorated cookies must be ordered with a minimum of 72 hours advance notice 
  
Come visit us at Southridge Café or email Chef Gary (sage@southridge.bc.ca) to place 
your order. 
 
 

Southridge Café 
You may have heard about the widespread recall of romaine lettuce. 
  
Based on the alert by the CDC, SAGE immediately pulled all romaine lettuce from our 
menus until further notice. We can assure you that it won’t be served in your dining hall. 
  
SAGE continues to emphasize food safety above all other priorities. Please contact your 
on-site SAGE Manager, Gary Riemer, if you have any questions. 
 
Hot Lunch orders for K-3 students can now be placed for the month of December through 
www.MyKidsSpending.com. The deadline to order for December is Thursday, 
November 29. 
  
You are only required to select the main dish. Drink options (milk or spa water) and sides 
will be available to students on the days they receive hot lunch meals.  Please note that 
no hot lunch is offered in the week of December 17-21, 2018. 
  
For nutritional information regarding the menu items, please visit the Sage website. If 
there are any dietary concerns, Gary Riemer, Director of Food Services at the Southridge 
Café, is available to discuss the dietary needs of your child, and he can be reached at 
sage@southridge.bc.ca. 
  
Please contact Phala Tan for any other questions regarding hot lunch at 
ptan@southridge.bc.ca. 
 

mailto:sage@southridge.bc.ca
http://email.southridge.myenotice.com/c/eJxVUMuOgzAM_Bo4RrFNAjlwCAlcVnvaD1ixebSoLVQ8hPj7TVEPu5KlsUf2jG1fB4GS8qFGDhVwEIgCBDFgRaWwAC4qQ4LQ2qzgy7St13nwl8AeRxindXCBuemRX2uUPVSkJPCY2nkPUQkCH0rllItS5vf6uq7PjHSGXYp939kfuR_HXJ9oF79P3Xik4j6MtzjNez975uIjo27MyAJBlaHcUsoThjf6sKwpPU1QvGzEy0icVi9sP4-PwS9fzzD6YbycVNr9PXoLR5purCFZGtEWVgMqtKWQVhfQGTAcjC7b9BTiuiJou0Ya3XDd8U42nFAJ0-Zz_bxPk9_-P-u87hcfrWja
http://email.southridge.myenotice.com/c/eJxVkN2KgzAQhZ8mXobMxPxdeKGmvsZiY6xSNcUfpG_fGAq7CwPnTAa-M5mu8AIlz8YCGWhgIBAFCE6B5tpgDkzomguO1pKcbeHYh3XsHp7Ob7-EfXSeujBnQ6GdEjzXaO4cQHrnWt3LO2gjVW9y57KpGPb9RXhJsIl1nif9g7s76tr47PqfxO3fsZnG5dmH9WzXjrp-JrxZCLfAQROUR7Qsqv9q57c92itkIyiuHHEliZR16W1rH74bl3F5pDYunsazX44tud-FNjeEMH0Rif3074i_AdQgG6agllVpalTcamVYiWgrLnJTSaVvDQjFTV1hU5e2rEQZTytZY4zN1uI1hdAd_6-Zvv8BoBV0Ig
mailto:sage@southridge.bc.ca
mailto:ptan@southridge.bc.ca
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Phala Tan 
Business Services Manager 
 
 

Uniform Shop News 
Just a simple reminder that the Uniform Shop offers girl’s grey dress pants as well if your 
daughters are interested in wearing pants in the winter.   For ladies, we have a slim fit 
version of the grey pants too. 
 
Regular hours are: 
 

• Monday-Thursday:   7:45 - 9:00 am and 2:00 - 4:00 pm (on days with late start, we 
open only in the afternoon.) 

• Friday: Closed 

Phala Tan 
Business Services Manager 
ptan@southridge.bc.ca 

mailto:ptan@southridge.bc.ca


 

THANK YOU to the following donors for making our auction a success! 
 

4CATS South Surrey 
94.5 Virgin Radio 

Access MRI 
Air Canada Flight Operations 

Ambiente - South Surrey 
Anonymous 

Anytime Fitness South Surrey 
Arthur Murray Dance Studio - White Rock 

Aru Spa and Salon 
Ashley Oh 

Avi & Mindy Salh 
Bard on the Beach 

Barre Fitness South Surrey 
Barrique Kitchen and Wine Bar 

Barry and Cheryl Spence 
BC Lions Football Club Inc. 

Benjamin Moore 
Birdies and Buckets Family Golf Centre 

Blo Dry Bar 
Bosley's White Rock 

Boss Limousines 
Boston Constructions Corp - David Sidhu 

Boston Pizza - White Rock 
Burritt Bros. Carpet & Floors - The Donegani Family 

Cactus Club Southpointe 
Canucks Sports & Entertainment 



Capilano Suspension Bridge Park 
Carl and Dianne Chu 

Cat Paws Inn 
Chang's Tae Kwon Do Martial Arts School 

Choices Markets 
Chris Purcell and Helen Purcell 

Cloverdale Rodeo & Exhibition Association 
Club 16 

Clutch Chairz 
Coates Portrait Design 

Cobs Breads South Point Annex 
Collin Fan and Echo Guan 

Create-It Emporium 
Creative Goldsmiths 

Cruz and Harper Moreno 
Dan and Trish Kramarik 

Deb Brown Photography 
Diva Fitness & Pilates Studios 

Dr. Jack Golos and Dr. Emilia Golos 
Dr. Murray Fain, OMFS Inc. 

Dr. Rostvig's Hormone & Aesthetic Medicine Clinic - Dr. Andras Iso 
Dr. Shelin Tkatch Inc. 

E-Exit (Langley Location) 
E-Exit (Surrey Location) 
Essence of L Medi Spa 

Everything Wine South Surrey 
Excellent Ice 

Famoso Morgan Crossing 
Fieldstone Artisan Bakery 

Franctal Studio 
Fresh Prep 

Go Go Golf Academy at Birdies and Buckets Family Golf 
Golden Glory Fitness & Martial Arts Academy 

Golden Tree Jewellers 
Grasbys Menswear 

Great Canadian Gaming Corp. 
Grouse Mountain Resorts 

howard clothing co. 



HR MacMillan Space Centre 
Innovative Fitness White Rock 

Jack Liu and Kelly Xie 
Jameel and Michelle Kassam 

Janis Nylund - Orderly Concepts & Solutions 
Jia Quan Zhang and Gai Rong Yang 

Jian Hua Shen 
Jing Chen 

John and Dianea Vuckovic 
Joseph Richard Group/Blank Canvas Catering 

Joyful Indulgence Bakeshop Café 
kidsbooks 

Kukri Sports Canada 
Kul Shin and Family 

Ling Aesthetics Laser and Skin Care 
Lisa Gottwald 

Long & McQuade Musical Instruments 
Lulu Island Winery Ltd. 

Malary's Fashion Network 
Mandy Shen 

Mathnasium South Surrey 
Megan Hunter, Eclectic Homes 

Mei Ren and Jun He 
Menchies Morgan Crossing 

Method Indoor Cycling 
Milltown Yacht Sales 

Morgan Crossing White Spot 
Morgan Heights Cleaners 

Nadia and Keith Leach 
Nan Zheng & Yan Jiang 

Naturally Given 
Neil and Manuela Ramsbottom 

Neurofocus Physiotherapy - Stephanie Graetz 
Nikon Canada 

Ocean Park Driving School 
Original Joe's 

OWL Rehabilitation Society 



Oxygen Yoga South Surrey 
Pacific North Coast Restaurant Group 

Park'N Fly 
PartyWorks Interactive 

Pedalheads 
Pedersen's Event Rentals 

Plum Clothing Ltd. 
Raga Engineering - The Dhanoa Family 
Restwell Sleep Products - Troy Zanatta 

Rob and YY Skleryk 
Ronsons Shoe Store 

Rowena Raber 
Ryan and Cindy Moreno 

Sacha Szymczak - Bluewater Rockies Sportfish Guiding Co. 
Salon Cordeiro 

Sammy J's Grill & Bar (South Surrey) 
Sarita and Edrik Perez 

Semiahmoo House Society 
Sherry Liu 

Shun-yi Shirley Hu 
Silke Spodzieja 

Skoah Morgan Crossing 
Soccer West 

Southpoint Dry Cleaners 
Southridge Dental 

Spa Utopia 
Spinhouse 

Splashes Car Wash 
Surrey Fire Fighters' Charitable Society 

Tapestry Music 
The Bennett Craft & Kitchen 

The Christofferson Family 
The de Wit Family 
The Drama Class 
The Elliott Family 

The Eng Family - 5 Star Photo Booth 
The French Family 

The Gold Room Jewellers 



The Golos Family 
The Hodson Family 

The KEG Morgan Creek 
The Li and Cheng Family 

The Li Family 
The Liu and Dong Family 
The Liu and Zhen Family 

The Liu Family 
The Luking Family 
The Moe Family 

The Moreno Family 
The Ngo Family 

The Nuraney Family - A&W 
The Oliver-Trygg Family 

The Pawa Family - Mobital Design Group 
The Robins Family 
The Russell Family 

The Slaughter Family 
The Stanway Family 
The Trotman Family 

The Zhang Family 
Tina Escher Macdonald Realty 

Titan Golf 
Tommy Gun's Original Barbershop 

Top Marks 
Vancouver Canucks & Trent Carroll 
Vancouver TheatreSports Improv 

Vaughan's Fitness 
Wally Lucie & Sons 

Warline Painting Ltd. - The Nyline Family 
Wave Skin Care 

Wellness Garage Lifestyle Medicine Clinic 
West Coast Gardens 

White Oaks Massage and Wellness, Jennifer Kroeker, R.M.T. 
White Rock Orthodontic Centre 

Xiao Chun Zhao 
Yan Wang and Min-Li Ye 

 



 

THANK YOU to our sponsors! 
 

Marquis 
Oriental Pearls 

 

Leadership 
Happy 2022 

The Mao Family 
 

Opportunity 
Hayer Builders Group 

The Hui Family 
 

Inspirational 
Cynthia ZHOU's Family 

The Dolecki Family 
The Lawson Family 
The Liu & Shi Family 
Major & Emma Gu 
PHL Capital Corp. 

TJ & Preet Brar 
The Wang & Yao Family 

The Zhang Family 
 
 
 
 
 



Patron 
The Cai Family 

The Cender Family 
The Chen & Li Family 

The Chen & Wang Family 
The Chen & Zhang Family 

Carl & Dianne Chu 
The Dai Family 

The Jiang & Gong Family 
Dr. Jack Golos & Dr. Emilia Golos 

Li Min Gong 
The Gong & Chen Family 

Sheng Li & Lin Liu 
Peter Lu's Family 
The Luking Family 

Magellan Law Corporation (Fruitman Family) 
The Wong & Chow Family 

The Wu & Zhang Family 
The Xiao Family 
Xin Dan Zhang 

The Yang/Wang Family 
The Yue Family 

 

Supporting 
The French Family 

Michael & Vanessa Hilton 
Helen Jin 

The Hodson Family 
The Rumm Family 

Shirley's Family 
The Stephens / McCaw Family 

The Wong Family 
 

A special thank you to Blank Canvas Catering (a division of Joseph Richard Group) 
for creating and preparing a wonderful culinary menu! 
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